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13/07/2020  12:05:482020/1781/P COMMNT Mr E Peel I object to this Planning Application on the grounds that:

1) The installation will be visually intrusive (apparently a large GRP shroud of some 3m in height will protrude 

above the current level of the equipment room on the roof of the building).

2) Misdescription of the number of antennae to be installed. The title of the application suggests 6 antennae, 

but from a careful review of the drawings, it looks like there will actually be 9 new antennae. 6 of them for 5G 

and a further 3 for 3G/4G infill. The application is therefore being 'economical with the truth' and needs to be 

corrected.

3) The site is in close proximity to two Infant/Junior schools and there are potentially adverse health effects of 

RFR on children. Have these schools been consulted in advance? There is no evidence of this on the website. 

4) There is no information on the aggregate power of the radiation form these 9 new antennae, nor on the 

frequency bands that they will be operating in. Under the terms of the 'Stewart Report' this information needs 

to be provided to residents as part of the planning application. Until it is provided, this applicatiopn cannot 

proceed. Once provided, the planning process 'timer' must be re-started.

Please register my objection to this application for the reasons above.

Many thanks.

Best regards

Mr E. Peel
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